
October 2, 2016 
Missions Sunday 

 

Today’s Guest Rev. Dick Bishop is speaking today in Pastor Charlie’s absence. Dick and his wife 
Carolyn are involved weekly in the church choir and they lead the monthly prayer ministry. 
Dick is often found teaching in our adult Sunday school department. Dick has served as a 
music pastor and lead pastor. He and Carolyn are a blessing to ET!  
Pastor Charlie and Lil are attending the Canadian Assemblies of God General Council in 
Montreal and they will be attending a class reunion in New Hampshire. 
 

Missionaries of the Week: Ann Greve, Cambodia 
 

MINISTRIES 

Young Adults Ministry at The Barn 
 This morning in The Barn, Pastor Dan resumes the “God Behind the Music” series. 

Today’s message, “Hello,” uses the story of Jacob and Esau to highlight how God can 
bring healing and restoration to your broken relationships. 

 

ET Youth Ministry 
 Parents wanting to be on the ETY monthly newsletter distribution list may email 

youth@etchurch.org and put NEWSLETTER in the subject line. 
 

ET Kids Ministry  
 In Kids Church, we continue in our "RelationFlip" series. Today's sermon is on 

"Community." 
 

Developmental Learning Center 
 This fall, DLC students will be learning about HARVEST and associating this activity with 

the stories written by Laura Ingalls Wilder. 
 

Thank You! Thank you for your participation with our 50th anniversary of our marriage. It was a 
great day! 

--Gary and Carol Ball 
 

Evangel University Auxiliary Pecan Sales Once again this year the EU Auxiliary is selling delicious 
Georgia pecans to raise money for scholarships and other worthy projects on campus. Place your 
order at the Resource Center by October 9th and your pecans will arrive in time for your holiday 
baking (mid-November). You can pay when you pick up your order. Choices include halves, 
pieces, chocolate covered and cinnamon glazed. Be sure to order your pecans today! If you have 
questions, feel free to contact Linda Neale at 417-887-5342. 
 

Proposed Budgeted Weekly Income: $22,438 Last Week’s Giving: $8,785 
Proposed Budgeted YTD: $875,082 Giving Received YTD: $862,191 

Capital Campaign Total: $839,460 
 

Wednesday Evening Fellowship Meal 
 

Serving Time: 5:15-6:15 pm  Place: ET Fellowship Hall 
Cost: $4 (Adults); $2 (Children); $12 (Family) 

Dinner: Ham, Baked Beans, Rolls Dessert: Gooey Butter Cake 
 
Condolences Please be in prayer for Brenda and Harold Lochner at the passing of Brenda’s 
mother, Gertha Morton. Gertha went to be with the Lord on Friday, September 23rd at the 
age of 92. Services were held this past Tuesday at Greenlawn East. 
 

Ladies Paint Night All ladies and their older daughters (middle-school age and up) are 
invited to paint on canvas with the guidance of a professional artist on Thursday, October 
13th from 6-8pm in The Barn. We'll enjoy light refreshments and a time of prayer and 
devotion. The cost is $25 per person, which includes all of your supplies. (You may pay the 
night of the event.) RSVP to wm@etchurch.org no later than October 9th. Spots are limited! 
This is a great event in which to invite your friends! 
 

Congratulations to Paul and Elizabeth Tinlin, who celebrated their 57th wedding anniversary 
on September 26th. 
 

More Congratulations to Nathan and Amy Sutton and their daughters on the birth of Henry 
William Dean Sutton on Thursday, September 22nd at 8:18 pm. Happy grandparents are Dan 
and Judy Rockafellow and Geoffrey and Sandy Sutton. 
 

Kid’s Sunday School Need Please prayerfully consider serving in kid’s Sunday school and 
making an impact on the lives of the little ones in our kindergarten-1st grade age group 
(weekly) and in the 4th and 5th grade kids class (on a bi-weekly basis). If you have a heart to 
teach the Bible to the next generation, please contact Pastor Melia at 417-883-0676 or by 
email at melia@etchurch.org.  
 

Monthly Prayer Meeting Tonight, the monthly prayer meeting will be held from 6:00 pm to 
7:15 pm in The Barn. Our prayer focus this month is on our “Neighbors.” Prayer Changes 
Things, so please come and join us as we offer our petitions to the Lord for our neighbors! 
 

Hospitality Luncheon We would love to have all who serve in the Hospitality ministries at ET 
join us for lunch on Sunday, October 16th, so we can show our appreciation to you for your 
faithfulness. Those working as ushers, greeters, Resource Center staff, parking attendants, 
security and wellness/first responders are invited to attend. Lunch will be served around noon in 
the Fellowship Hall. Please contact your coordinator if you plan to attend so we will be prepared 
for you. 
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